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Board of Selectmen
Town of Wareham
54 Marion Road
Wareham, MA 02571

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services, we wanted to update you that the programming network G4 notified its employees that it is
ceasing operations effective October 17, 2022. It is our understanding that G4 will continue transmitting
programming until November 14, 2022 and we will continue to carry it until such date.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at Michael_Galla@comcast.com.

Sincerely,

Michael Galla

Michael Galla, Sr. Manager
Government & Regulatory Affairs



